## DEDICATION

We dedicate this, the first yearbook of Nide and No.5.

to two people. Both these people have been very important to us.

Before we leave we want to express our appreciation to our Cluss

Advisor, Miss Frances Yensan, and to our Principal, Mr. Charles Clark.

Miss Yensan, and Mr. Clark: we dedicate this book to you!

## IN MEMORIAM

We have recently sustained a great loss to our class in the sudden death of Barbara Lum. Barbara had been one of us from our very first years at Niagara No. 3.

We will always remember her dancing blue eyes and gay smile, and we miss her deeply. Barbara was a fine, lovable person and her memory will stay in our hearts.